
 

 

 
February 28, 2017 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Adrienne McNeil 
International Bureau 
Policy Division 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
  Re: PLDT (US) Mobility, LLC; Notification of Withdrawal of 
   Operation Under Parent Company’s Authorization  
 
 
Dear Ms. McNeil: 
 
 PLDT (US) Mobility, LLC (“PLDT Mobility” or “Company”), a wireless reseller which is a wholly-
owned subsidiary of PLDT US Limited (“PLDT”), hereby notifies the International Bureau that it is 
withdrawing its authorization to provide telecommunications service pursuant to its parent company’s 
Section 214 Authorization, File No. ITC 214-20010302-00125.  
 

PLDT Mobility discontinued its service in the United States in 2015. The Company notified its 
customers and the International Bureau of the suspension of service at that time, and PLDT Mobility has 
not resumed service since. Therefore, the Company requests that the International Bureau rescind PLDT 
Mobility’s authorization to provide international service pursuant to PLDT’s Section 214 Authorization. 
PLDT Mobility understands that withdrawing its authorization will neither prevent it from seeking 
authorization to operate under its parent company’s Section 214 Authorization in the future nor prejudice 
consideration of any future authorization request. 
 
 If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me directly. 
 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 

       
            
      Jane L. Wagner 
      Counsel to PLDT (US) Mobility, LLC 


